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FEDERAL MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT
HYDROCARBON POLLUTION REMEDIATION PROJECT (HYPREP)
8 KEN SARO-WIWA ROAD PORT HARCOURT, RIVER STATE
info@hyprep.gov.ng
CORRIGENDUM

1. The Hydrocarbon Pollution Remediation Project (HYPREP) wishes to draw the attention
of bidders and the public to the Project’s Advertisement placed in the Federal Tender
Journal, Daily Trust, The Guardian, The Tide And Ogoni Star on Monday 5th August 2024 for
the invitation to Tender and invitation for Pre-qualification from interested and competent
contractors.
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